
Noble Dreams Anesthesia, LLC  
13203 SE 172nd Avenue 
Suite 166, #122 
Happy Valley, OR 97086 
503-758-0892 

  
For questions about your 

Anesthesia Charges, please call: 

Heidi @ 503-758-0892 

 
Dear Patient: 
 
Thank you for allowing Noble Dreams Anesthesia to provide your anesthesia services for you. This 
letter is intended to inform you of our billing practice for the services you will receive. Anesthesia 
charges are separate from the surgeon and Columbia Gorge Surgery Center fees. 
 
Billing:  As a courtesy, we will bill your primary and/or secondary insurance company for your 
anesthesia services and make every effort to collect all charges from your insurance company.  
However, if your insurance company deems the anesthesia charge or the services of the nurse 
anesthetist as non-covered, you will be responsible for the charges. 
 

• If we are in network with your insurance company, we will receive the payment and EOB 
(Explanation of Benefits) directly from the insurance company.  You will be responsible for 
paying any co-pays and deductible in accordance with your insurance carrier contract. 
 

• If we are out of network with your insurance carrier, the payment and EOB (Explanation of 
Benefits) for our services may be sent to you. You will need to endorse the insurance payment 
check and mail it, along with the EOB to the address listed below.  As a non-participating 
provider, we are unable to determine the rate of reimbursement for anesthesia, thus we are 
unable to accurately determine what, if any, you will be responsible for. Once we receive the 
EOB, we will be able to make that determination. Noble Dreams Anesthesia will make every 
effort to collect all payments directly from your insurance company. 
 

• Patients with no insurance coverage will be billed at the current self pay rate.  If you wish to 
pay for services and not submit a claim to your insurance carrier, please contact our office to 
discuss payment.   

 
• Unpaid balances after 90 days will be turned over to a collection agency (unless payment 

arrangements have been made with Noble Dreams Anesthesia billing office within 30 days of 
statement date) and the patient will be charged an additional 33.33% fee by the collection 
agency. 
 

If you have any questions concerning your bill, please contact Heidi at our billing office at: 
 

503-758-0892 
 

Please mail payments, EOB (Explanation of Benefits), correspondence, etc to: 
 

Noble Dreams Anesthesia, LLC 
13203 SE 172nd Avenue 

 Suite 166 #122 
Happy Valley, OR 97086 
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